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Scott Chernich of Foster Swift Collins & Smith, PC and Kelly Rathbun of

Stretto discuss temporary changes to the Bankruptcy Code made by

Congress' recent passage of the Consolidated Appropriations Act of

2021.

In the wake of the COVID-19 pandemic, Congress passed the

much-needed Consolidated Appropriations Act of 2021 (CAA). The Bill,

which supplements the sprawling Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic

Security (CARES) Act from March 2020 and creates economic relief for

those impacted by the pandemic, was signed into law on December 27,

2020.

Read the full article here.


